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 Several of our FFA members and students in Mrs. Sweers’ Zoology class attended the Michigan 

FFA State Conference held at Michigan State University. Michael Malthaner and Bethany 

Wilkins served as delegates at the event. They have an opportunity to be a part of several 

activities including meeting with legislators at the capitol to talk about various topics. 

 

 Congratulations to our Students of the Month, who were recognized by Congressman Mike 

Bishop’s office for their achievement. High School students: Matthew Simmons and Christian 

Argersinger, Brielle Mangles; and Middle School students: Gabriel Schmidt, Taylor Braman and 

Erin Sherwood. 

 

 Attendance for Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences was 46% at the high school and 47% at the 

middle school. This year’s participation was average at the high school and down approximately 

25% at the middle school level. 

 

 DMS 8th grade students had an opportunity to review their Educational Development Plan with 

Mrs. Gucky, which included learning more about careers. All 8th grade and high school students 

will have an opportunity to attend a “job shadow” day during the spring. 

 

 The 7th and 8th Grade Band and High School Band participated in the MSBOA District Band 

Festival. Both groups earned an overall Division II rating and received valuable feedback from 

the adjudicators. 

 

 DMS 8th grade students visited Michigan State University and viewed a simulation of the “life 

of an atom” at the Cyclotron.  

 

 Dansville’s Science Olympiad team participated in the Division B Science Olympiad 

Invitational at Holt High School. Award winners included: Hugh Service and Noah Robinson 

for Towers, Halle Service and Hugh Service for Battery Buggy, Grace Ames and Elizabeth 

Troia for Road Scholar and Elizabeth Troia for Meteorology. This year’s advisors are Patricia 

Schriner, Jerrod Braman and Adam Jorgensen. 

 

 Nathan Mack, Janna Wildermuth and MaKenzie Lytle were inducted into the National 

Technical Honor Society for their outstanding work in leadership at the CACC. 

 

 
 


